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Good morning Tammy and Mat,
 

On Thursday, April 6th, the Social and Behavioral Sciences Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee
reviewed a proposal for your new First-year Seminar: “Maps Don’t Lie, or Do They?”.
 
I am pleased to report that the Panel unanimously approved the request.
 
I have cc’d Todd Bitters to this email, as he administers the First-year Seminar project. Todd will be
in touch regarding all practical applications of running the seminar in the autumn.
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to Christina Roup, faculty Chair
of the Social and Behavioral Sciences Panel, or me.
 
Congratulations on your new first-year seminar!
 
All my best,
Michael
 

Michael Hilty
Curriculum and Assessment Coordinator
ASC Curriculum and Assessment Services The College of Arts and Sciences
306A Dulles Hall, 230 Annie and John Glenn Ave, Columbus, OH 43210
614-247-6089 Office
hilty.70@osu.edu / asccas.osu.edu
Pronouns: he/him/his, they/them/theirs / Honorific: Mx.

Buckeyes consider the environment before printing.
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